Debra Thomeson

From: karin mccullough <sloughalaska@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 8:26 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: CoVID

To: Borough Assembly Members
August 3, 2020

From: Karin McCullough

Because we want to keep Petersburg businesses and services open, and citizens healthy, and we all do, | encourage
the Borough to continue to support the use of what Admiral Brett Giroir, MD, (Assistant Secretary of Health at Health and
Human Services on NBC Meet The Press, August 2, 2020) calls “smart policies”. Dr. Giroir listed, “avoiding crowded
spaces, wearing a mask, distancing and hand washing”. He said, “Wearing a mask is incredibly important, but we have to
have like 85 or 90 percent of individuals wearing a mask and avoiding crowds.”

I will continue to wear a mask, and | ask the Borough Assembly to use their voice to support these actions so that our
Petersburg Covid19 numbers remain low.

Thank you all for all your work during these changing and difficult times.



